From:

Sent: 21 April 2020 13:06

To: Planning
Cc: Farrant, Ben

Subject: Underground Hotel, 112a Great Russell Street. Ref 2020/1438/P. Application

under s96A.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I endorse the Bloomsbury Association's objection to the s96A application relating to the developers proposals as submitted to Camden Council on 8th April 2020.

Amongst other things, It seems to me that the new proposal for 208 rooms shows little resemblance to the approval given by the Planning Inspector for 166 rooms.

Please keep me informed on what action, if any, you decide to take.

